

TOYER, DIETRICH & ASSOCIATES

A Division of Dietrich & Associates, P.S.

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

AUG 2 Z 2017
EMPLOYEE BENEFIT TRUCT

August 14, 2017

Dear Darla:

It is because of customers like you that I am proud to announce that our company has been chosen to receive the Best of Everett award for 2017.

Each year, the Everett Award Program identifies companies they believe have achieved exceptional marketing success in their local community and business category. These are local companies that enhance the positive image of small business through service to their customers and our community. These exceptional companies help make the Everett area a great place to live, work and play.

I realize that you could have taken your business to any of several other companies in the locality, but have kept us as your premier choice. On behalf of my entire company, I take the privilege of thanking you for showing consistent confidence in our services and selecting Toyer, Dietrich & Associates for all of your tax, bookkeeping, and accounting needs.

Sincerely,

Bruce N. Dietrich CPA, CGMA

Buce V Decher

President